
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

April is quickly approaching and with it the 

Municipal Election on Tuesday, April 4. If 

you are interested in seeing the sample ballot, you can en-

ter your address in the St. Louis County website by clicking 

HERE. On the ballot you will see the Alderperson election in your Ward, 

as well as the City’s Proposition M. We have included information on Prop 

M below. In addition to the Rock Hill Prop M, St. Louis County has Prop M 

on the ballot as well. St. Louis County is allowing you to vote at any polling 

place again for this election and will be updating the Line Tracker so you 

can find the best time to go. For the Line Tracker website, click HERE. 

Make sure to get out and vote!  

As a reminder, the Ward map was updated late last year in response to the 

most recent census results. A copy of the new map is included below. 

We have heard Aldi is on track for a late March or early April opening, we 

will let you know if we hear an exact date. The Parks Department is look-

ing for summer staff, if you or someone you know is looking for a summer 

job, please reach out to Katy: knieman@rockhillmo.net 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 

  A View from the Hill 

Mar. 2023 
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 
April 4: Municipal  

Election 
 

April 6: Senior Bingo 
 

April 7: Egg Events 
  

April 18: Tax Day 
 

April 19: 9 a.m. 
Virtual Coffee with the 

Mayor 
 

April 29: Arbor Day  
Celebration  

The Parks and  
Recreation  

Department is 
hiring! 

 

™  Parks Maintenance 
™   Day Camp Director  

™   Day Camp Counselors 
 

For additional information: 
 click here. 
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New Ward Map The Board of Aldermen approved a new ward map for the 

city on November 15, 2022. The city’s wards are reviewed after the U.S. Cen-

sus and adjusted as necessary to keep the population balanced between the 

wards. The results from the 2020 Census showed that the old Ward Two had 

approximately 600 fewer residents than Wards One and Three. In order to 

balance the populations of the wards, the Ward Two footprint grew to in-

clude areas from Ward One and Ward Three resulting in equal populations in 

Wards One and Three and increasing Ward Two’s population.  

Aldermanic Ward Current Population New Population 

Ward 1 1,797  1,626 

Ward 2 1,192  1,498 

Ward 3 1,761  1,626 

Total Population 4,750 4,750 

Rock Hill Police Department 

New Ward Map 



   The General Municipal Election will be on April 4. Prop M 

will be on the ballot. For a copy of other items on the ballot 

or information about the election, click here. 

https://stlouiscountymo.gov/st-louis-county-government/board-of-elections/


  

  

Programs & Events 
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Happy Women’s History Month from your friends at  
Rock Hill Public Library!  

We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM,   
Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 10 AM-2 PM.  

  
Rock Hill Public Library is looking for a part-time paid teen intern for 
the summer. And it could be YOU!!! The person in the position will 
provide assistance to the library's children's programming coordinator, 

register patrons for our Summer Reading Club, 
and assist with Summer Reading Club pro-
grams. Additionally, our ideal candidate will 
help organize and prepare craft kits, demon-
strate excellent customer service skills, and 
perform general administrative tasks. Flexible 
scheduling dependent upon library needs and 
intern availability. $12/hour. 
 
Please complete the Summer Intern application 
(available at the library) and a brief letter stat-

ing why you would like the internship and send it via email or deliver it in 
person to Erin Phelps, Library Director, at ephelps@rhplmo.org or 9811 
Manchester Road, Rock Hill, MO 63119. If an applicant under the age 
of 16 is selected, they will also need to download and complete a work 
certificate here: https://labor.mo.gov/DLS/YouthEmployment/
work_cert_permit   
  
This position is supported by the Institute of Museum and Library Services 
under the provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act as adminis-
tered by the Missouri State Library, a division of the Office of the Secretary 
of State.   

 
New at Rock Hill Public Library!!! Join us every 
second and fourth Tuesday of the month 
from 1-3 PM for our NEW Senior Film Series 
event! Watch movies together, enjoy light re-
freshments, and have a good time! If there is 
something you would like to see, let us know at 
patron@rhplmo.org. 
 
The next Senior Film Series is Tuesday, March 
14 at Rock Hill Public Library (9811 Manches-
ter Rd). The movie is "Ocean's 8”. Cast in-
cludes Sandra Bullock, Cate Blanchett, Anne 
Hathaway, Mindy Kaling and Rihanna. And the 
2016 biographical drama, “Hidden Figures”, 
on Tuesday, March 28.  Cast includes Taraji P. Henson, Octavia Spencer, 
Janelle Mona e, Kirsten Dunst and Jim Parsons. Popcorn and refreshments 
included. 

 
You are cordially invited to the Rock Hill History 
Exhibit & Reception on March 16 from 5:30-
7PM at Rock Hill Public Library (9811 Man-
chester Rd). Remarks by Rock Hill Public Library 
Board of Trustees at 5:45PM. Come check out our 
new Memory Preservation Lab and Rock Hill His-
tory Exhibit. Light refreshments served. Open to 
the Public. 
 
Yoga with Alicia continues on 
April 7th at 11 AM and in per-

son. Our gentle practice includes simple yoga poses 
and breathwork and is suitable for all skill levels. Call 
(314) 962-4723 to register.  
 

For more information about our upcoming programs, stop 
by the library at 9811 Manchester Road, give us a call at 
314-962-4723, or visit us at https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/.  See 
you soon! 

Rock Hill Public Library 
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